From: Judith Mick <ppchawaii985@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 01, 2018 10:50 AM

To: DLNR.Intake.SHPD <dInr.intake.shpd@hawaii.gov>
Subject: Pali Lanes Kailua

| am writing in support of the Pali Lanes building being listed on the Register of Historic Places. As so
many special places are disappearing from Hawaii's landscape, it is important to protect what is still
visible. Pali Lanes in Kailua, a meeting place for local folks is one of those places. For so many years it has
been a gathering place for old and young alike. A place of fun and laughter celebrating many occasions.
Kailua is becoming oriented only for the tourist and the dollars they supply to big land owners. In
addition to the bowling alley, Kealoha's (within the complex) is a wonderful restaurant where residents
can enjoy great traditional Hawaiian food. Once these places are gone, they will not come back. Please
help. Mahalo. Judy Mick, Kailua (50 years).
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